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Nebraska Children and Families Foundation seeks parent representatives to assist us.

If you are interested in learning more, please contact Mariana Muñoz de Schell at 
mmunozdeschell@nebraskachildren.org

Are you a parent interested in partnering with Nebraska early childhood initiatives to build high quality 
early childhood services and experiences?

Do you have skills you’d like to contribute toward a better early childhood system?


